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First Amendment to the Iowa Department of Human Services 

Community Adolescent Pregnancy Prevention (CAPP) Program Local Services Project Contracts Request for Proposal

This Amendment to RFP Number ACFS 23-008 is effective as of March 3, 2022.  The RFP is amended as follows:

Revision 1.  Section 1.3.2 Contract Payment Methodology, Available Funding, is hereby amended as follows:

Available Funding.
The State Fiscal Year (SFY) 2021 Health and Human Services appropriations bill House File 891 allocated $1,913,203 of TANF block grant funding (100% federal) to the CAPP Program.  This budget also supports the Program Administration and Program Evaluation Contracts.  The amount anticipated for local service Projects awarded under this RFP is approximately $800,00.00 $275,000.00 per SFY.  The intention of the Agency is to fund multiple Contracts across the state.  Based on limited funding, Bidders may be fully funded or partially funded dependent upon the total amount in requests.
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